

665 Camino De Los Mares, Suite #100
San Clemente, CA 92673


Dear Chris,

Thank you for coming in to see us. We hope you enjoyed your treatment.  We really appreciate you and hope that we have done everything we can to exceed your expectations.  At Practice X we are committed to providing the highest quality medical care, while ensuring your safety and helping you achieve your aesthetic goals.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding your treatment experience please email us at consultants@mypatientexperience.com or call us at (888)555-1212.  

We pride ourselves on being the best in Orange County and value insight from our patients to keep our standard of care at the highest possible level. If you have any feedback about how we could improve your experience at Facial Aesthetic Concepts please complete our survey online or email us at feedback@mypatientexperience.com.

Thank you for choosing Practice X.  We look forward to seeing you again soon!

 

Sincerely,
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